
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, June 17, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. (or at such time thereafter 

as other public hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, 

Greenville, SC 29601, for the purpose of receiving comments from the public concerning an 

ordinance amending the Greenville County Land Development Regulations. The proposed 

regulations are available for public inspection in the office of the Clerk to County Council, 301 

University Ridge, Suite N-1100, Greenville. The proposed ordinance would delete Article 11 of 

the Greenville County Land Development Regulations, prohibiting new cluster developments in 

Greenville County. 

Individuals wishing to speak in favor or in opposition to this public hearing must register on-site 

between 5:15 and 5:45 the evening of the meeting. If special accommodations are needed to 

participate in the public hearing, contact the Greenville County Council office at 864-467-7115 

at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting date.  

 

 
 Benton Blount, Chairman 

Greenville County Council 
 
 
 
 
Advertise: Friday, May 16, 2025 
 


	PUBLIC HEARING

